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31/03/2022  11:39:202021/6279/P OBJ Bartholomew 

Estate and kentish 

Toen CAAC

This proposal of a proposed Mansard roof is considered unacceptable . Mansard roofs destroy the current row 

of continuous roof lines and are considered unacceptable in the Bartholomew Estate area statement.The 

proposed Mansard roof will be clearly seen from Montpellier Grove and will therefor be intrusive. and  proposal 

is out of keeping with the currently intact exterior if this building
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